
 

January 17, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Pete Brungardt, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Brungardt: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 270 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 270 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 270 would allow the Department of Revenue to release or publish charitable gaming 

information obtained from bingo licensee applications and renewals.  The information to be 

released would be limited to the licensee’s name, address, telephone number, license number, 

and email address of the organization, distributor, or parlor owner. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that SB 270 would have a negligible fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue  


